
 

 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
MANDATORY USE OF PROTECTIVE MASKS IN PUBLIC PLACES 

 
In line with Presidential directives and guidance from the Ministry of Health on the 
mandatory use of protective masks in public places, the Road Transport and Safety 
Agency (RTSA) wishes to notify all clients visiting RTSA service centers and offices to      
wear masks. 

Clients who opt to defy   the Presidential directives on the mandatory use of protective 
masks in public places will not be granted access to any RTSA service centres and 
offices. 

The safety of our clients is our primary concern. We are doing everything possible to 
ensure that clients are served in a safe and hygienic environment in an effort to curb new 
Coronavirus transmissions. 

Stay Safe! 

 
For any queries contact the RTSA on 0211228798 or Email askrtsa@rtsa.org.zm or 
visit Facebook/askrtsa.com or website: www.rtsa.org.zm  
 
 
Authorised for display and publication by:                                                    Date:  17th April, 2020                                              

 
The Head – Public Relations  
For/ Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Road Transport and Safety Agency 
7th Floor, Premium House 
LUSAKA  
 
                                    

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/staysafe?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAlIg6gBp932JkAvJzTbOfl8DeznOfKp9Sy4LkjFCxtJ99BllhKWP3hhQse7_cPaOWMaNX3kkTKM9CCl5Yyf_3TjkQQ5Qzyk04_Z-kPhZ8lQd5MSbr9XwIuz9MvI8NNCvb_X8iiQ1wS-Ov2nuhvRkTkqugtyXWYVTlt5X0uwa3Mip8PSzZ-_K-Zycj8q0XUUL5f-vl3g9oU6I1i7GxEGSETyHq108VM8YdxlQW9H7LSW0xANbHm90SNUcenohFrguGEvOH3iK4ipabtL98FP-9EYX83G14fGgKAzc5wZ0oLameYGUsg3bygJuvsNvjw0QsZKAdagnAx4HLsHT7HzEQXIg&__tn__=%2ANK-R
mailto:askrtsa@rtsa.org.zm
http://www.rtsa.org.zm/

